


I am concerned that this proposal has previously been declined due to the numbers not stacking up 

due to our low population density. Low population density in your process seems to disadvantage our 

region twice - firstly in the evaluation process where fewer people is falsely equated to reduced 

investment value, and secondly, where the user-pays model means we pay a disproportionate fee for 

the privilege of having infrastructure upgraded when it is well and truly past it's use-by date. I 

understand that there are calls to re-examine this approach in terms of its unintended negative impact 

on regional communities and I cannot support this strongly enough. I consider it the role of 

government and power companies to fund the upgrade, with users charged for the electricity they 

use. 

Thank you for your consideration. In closing, I urge you to proceed with this upgrade to enable South 

West Victoria's businesses, residents and wider community to invest, build resilience and 

sustainability, and take advantage of opportunities to strengthen supply chains and local 

manufacturing. 

Yours faithfully, 

Kate Walters 

Michael Lucas Accounting 


